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ATTENTION PARENTS: 
 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: 1st Holy Communion Mass will be celebrated on 
Saturday, June 10th at 10:30am 

 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS  
If your child/children are interested in becoming an Altar Server please call 
the office at 416-251-8282 or go on the website www.stambroseparish.com 
click on Ministries, fill out the Altar Server Information form and email the 
office at rose@stambroseparish.com Altar Servers meeting is on 
Wednesday, June 14, 2023 at 6:30pm in the church. 

 
 
CONFIRMATION 
Congratulations to all the Confirmandi who received their Sacrament 
of Confirmation on Saturday, June 3, 2023. May the inspiration of the 
Holy Spirit guide you throughout your lives! Fr. Donatello Iocco 

 

 
Mon Jun 5 Sat Jun 10             
8:00 am  Pro Populo     4:30 pm   +Michael Falcone (Ester Furtado)           
                                                                              
             
                                
Wed Jun 7                                         Sun Jun 11     
8:00 am      Elizabeth Rocca – Living Intention 9:00 am    +Giovanna Manvati (Domenica DeLuca)    
                 +Luigi & +Ersilia DePalma             
           +Luciano & +Maddalena Russo   
Thurs Jun 8                                    (Clementina Russo)     

8:00 am  +Emilio Alcaraz (Family)              +Franco & +Giuseppe Caronchia                                          
                                      (Maria Caronchia)          

                            
Fri Jun 9            11:00 am   +Angelo +Manuel, +Gloria Garcia                          
8:00 am   Lily & Isagani Umali (DeBlois Family)                                                         (Maria Garcia) 

        +Darek Wroblewski (Grandmother                                       
                                                                    Anna Puzio) 
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TOTUS TUUS CAMP! 
The children and youth of the parish are invited to join us for Totus 
Tuus (Latin for Totally Yours) this summer from Sun Aug 13 - Fri 
Aug 18, 2023. Totus Tuus is an Archdiocesan program whereby 

seminarians and young adults travel to different parishes, spreading the Good News of 
our Lord through catechesis, Mass, confession, songs and games! The grade school 
program, for children entering grades 1-6, runs Monday-Friday from 9am – 2:30pm. 
The Intermediate/High School program for Grades 7-12 runs Sunday-Thursday 
from 7–9pm. The cost is only $100 per person for the day program and $50 per person 
for the evening program for the entire week! Registration will begin soon so be sure to 
check the bulletin for updates! More information about the program is also available 
at www.totustuustoronto.ca To register your child/children for Totus Tuus Camp please 
email stambrosetotustuus@gmail.com. 
 
 

MARYGROVE CAMP FOR GIRLS – COLLECTION JUNE 11, 2023 
Marygrove Camp is a residential camp situated on Georgian Bay, 
near Penetang, Ontario. Open to eligible girls ages 5 – 13, Marygrove 
provides an 8 day camping experience for children who may not otherwise 

have the opportunity to enjoy a camping adventure. Families who are experiencing 
financial or domestic hardship may contact the Society to determine their eligibility. The 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul, Toronto Central Council, helps over 1,000 girls each 
summer, registering eligible campers through home visits. Each camper’s holiday is fully 
subsidized through the generous support of an annual Camp Collection held in the 
parishes throughout the Archdiocese of Toronto. Please give generously. 
 

 
               Most Holy Trinity 
                  June 4, 2023 

Show your love for others by giving on ShareLife Sunday 
 
Today’s Gospel talks about God’s love for us that he gave us his only Son 
for us to be saved through his life and sacrifice. We are called to live by this 
love and faithfulness. Your generous contributions speak of love for others 
and allow ShareLife agencies take care of those in most need. Today is also 
the third ShareLife Sunday of the year. If you have not yet donated, you 
may give at the parish using a ShareLife envelope, online through our 
parish website, or at sharelife.org/donate. Thank you for your generosity 
and for living the Gospel by giving to ShareLife! 
 
Thus far we have raised $13,541.00 toward our goal of $33,000.00. 
Please give at the sharelife.org/donate. Our next ShareLife collection 
is on Sunday, June 4, 2023. Please give generously. 
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